
Monthly Stonecreek Men’s Club Board Meeting 

June 1, 2022 

 

In Attendance: Mike Colbert, Steve Laven, Al Kulvinskas, Ken Harder, Bill Fay, 

Jeff Rasmussen, George Hazlett 

Mike called the meeting to order at 11:50. 

Mike asked Jeff to give the treasurer’s report. As of 5/31/22 we have a balance of 

$10,099.16 with 91 checks totaling $1855.00 outstanding leaving a book balance 

of $8244.18, an increase of about $1,000 from last month. Mike thanked Jeff for 

the report 

Mike asked Ken to give his membership report. We had 4 new members join and 2 

people renew giving the club a total of 182 members. The highest number of 

members we have ever had. Mike thanked Ken for his hard work on membership. 

Mike brought up the Handicap Committee’s recommendation to give 3 extra 

strokes to members coming back from injuries or surgeries. They would receive 

the extra strokes until they shot net par. The board discussed the idea and Mike 

made a motion to vote on it, Ken seconded the motion and the motion passed. 

Bill brought up encouraging the high handicappers to play from the silver tees. The 

higher handicappers speed up their play from the silver tees and makes for a more 

enjoyable round. Bill has suggested having a tournament from the silver tees so 

some players would see what it is like. 

Mike brought up the posting of the revised policy and procedures. We also had a 

brief discussion on making sure everyone is playing by the same rules and making 

sure everyone confers with their playing partners about moving a ball due to 

playing conditions. 

Mike brought up that all the shirts for the Club Championship were accounted for. 

We will again be having our awards ceremony at lunch on November 2 after our 

morning round. 

Mike asked Steve about the 4-Round Tournament and he said we had 28 members. 

Steve told the board the rules and prize money is posted on the website. 



Mike adjourned the meeting at 12:50. 

Submitted by Steve Laven 

July 5, 2022 


